
Back On Campus
Summer Church

On The Road
Traveling together again

Nick & Amy 
Modrzejewski
Missionaries on the campus of 
University of Illinois with Illini 
Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

Just as May ushered in an end to the University school 
year, June has done the same for the public school system 
where Amy currently works. Having spent a busy year 
working in the schools and doing ministry on the side 
while I travel to raise our support, she is quite ready for 
the summer.

This month we will be on the road raising our support 
together - a welcome change to the distance we’ve had 
between us this past year.

As the fall semester begins to come into sight, we eagerly 
press on in that task. We’re earnestly asking God to 
continue this work He’s begun and raise the remaining 
40% of  our monthly support for this coming school year. 
We hope you’ll join us in that prayer.

We’re continually blown away by the generosity of  so 
many of  you in your commitment to pray and support 
the work we do with GCM at the U of  I. Without you 
there would be two fewer missionaries at this university. 
Thank you for enabling the good news of  Jesus Christ to 
go out through Amy and I on this campus.

New Beginnings June 2011

- We’re at 60% of  our needed monthly support. 
- That God would provide 30 new financial partners to get us 

back to campus fully supported for the new school year.
- For the Gospel to go out on campus during this more relaxed 

season of  summer classes.
- Praise God for you all and your generous partnership in 

ministry and friendship.

With the passing of  May into June, campus settles into a 
much different pace. The population drops drastically, 
summer school begins and, in general, stress levels are 
lower. Students are more willing and available to stop and 
have a conversation with you on the quad or to attend 
outreach events.

As a campus church we match that pace with a more 
relaxed schedule. We provide a midweek large group 
service on campus where God’s word is taught. There are 
small groups led by students and volunteers, and many 
outreach-minded events like summer sports, BBQs and 
movie nights.

Summer is a time to meet new students but also to deepen 
the relationships with the students who are in town 
continuing their research and taking classes.

We hope you’ll join us in praying for this summer to be a 
fruitful time of  reaching new students at the U of  I and a 
great time of  discipleship for all those involved in Illini Life.
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